
 

Construction Notice 
 
As part of the construction for the Exiting Project in the West Village Square between Building 7 
and 8, crews will begin work on the 2nd floor scope starting October 3rd and running until November 
1st. 
 
The crews will work night shifts from 6:00 PM – 5:30 AM to minimize the impact on the circulation 
between buildings. During the night shifts, the 2nd floor pedway will be closed with traffic control 
in place near Building 7 and 8. We ask that people plan alternative routes during these hours. 
 
During the day, the pedway will be open, and the temporary walls will be removed but with 
barricades on the south side to ensure public safety. Please refer to the layout maps below 
highlighting the construction-affected zones. If there are any questions or concerns, please contact 
Facilities Support Centre (facilities@macewan.ca).  
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